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Christine Evans, a resilient entrepreneur with a diverse background in business ownership 

and finance, proudly announces the launch of BuzzingByte, LLC, a dynamic consulting and 
marketing venture aimed at empowering local businesses to elevate their branding and 

marketing strategies. 

Having moved to Montrose, Colorado, from her husband’s multigenerational farm/ranch in 

Nebraska, Christine embodies the spirit of entrepreneurship and resilience. 

The journey of BuzzingByte began amidst profound personal loss and a newfound sense of 
purpose. After the passing of her husband, Christine found herself at a crossroads, 
determined to honor his memory and embrace the message to “Occupy until I come.” Armed 

with resilience and unwavering faith, Christine embarked on a transformative journey of self-
discovery and empowerment. 
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Inspiration struck during a holistic farming seminar, where Christine discovered her passion 
for sustainable agriculture and land stewardship. Graduating as a certified holistic farmer in 

November 2023, Christine’s vision for her 40-acre land became clear, sparking a desire to 

leverage her skills and knowledge to secure the capital needed to turn her dreams into 
reality. She seeks to leverage her expertise in consulting, personal and business branding, 

marketing, and finance to empower local businesses. 
 

Understanding where marketing is headed in this new AI world, and the need for local 

businesses to keep in step, Christine undertook an intensive marketing course, which has led 
to continued education and coaching in marketing. This commitment to staying ahead of 
industry trends has equipped her with the knowledge and skills to provide cutting-edge 

strategies to enable her clients to scale to new heights. 

With a commitment to innovation and personalized service, BuzzingByte aims to redefine 
success in local businesses. Christine and her team of 20+ highly skilled and experienced 

professionals are dedicated to providing tailored solutions to help clients enhance their 
business and personal branding efforts, helping them to thrive while achieving their visionary 

goals. Whether navigating the complexities of branding strategies or optimizing marketing 

techniques, BuzzingByte offers unparalleled expertise and support. 

Christine’s strong people skills complement her business acumen, allowing her to connect 
deeply with clients and understand their unique needs. 

Alongside its consulting and marketing services, BuzzingByte has initiated a podcast titled 
“Buzzing with the Locals.” This complimentary service specifically features and caters to local 
business owners. The intimate interviews are aimed at bringing community awareness to the 

featured business while delivering valuable insights and practical tips for navigating the 

intricacies of the local business landscape, further solidifying BuzzingByte’s commitment to 
supporting the local community. 

“I am thrilled to embark on this new chapter with BuzzingByte, LLC,” says Christine Evans, 
founder of BuzzingByte. “My journey has been one of resilience and growth, and I am excited 

to leverage my skills and passion to empower local businesses in the local business 

marketing niche.” 

As BuzzingByte sets out to make a lasting impact in the local business consulting and 
marketing sector, Christine invites local businesses to join her on this transformative journey. 

With a focus on empowerment, innovation, and community, BuzzingByte is poised to inspire 

others to pursue their dreams with confidence and determination. 



For more information about Christine Evans and BuzzingByte, LLC, please 
visit https://BuzzingByte.com or email: Scale@BuzzingByte.com. 

 

About Christine Evans 
 

Christine Evans is a resilient entrepreneur, business consultant, and marketer with a diverse 
background in agriculture, construction, administration, finance, and marketing. As the 
founder of BuzzingByte, LLC, Christine is dedicated to empowering local businesses in the 

local business niche. 

BuzzingByte, LLC is a proud member of the Montrose Chamber of Commerce. 
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